Diane Brian

From: David Miller [dave4142@hotmail.com]

Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 10:31 AM

To: Diane Brian

Subject: RE: Written testimony for HB 2715, Hearing on the 20th in Elections

Diane: My written testimony is below. I hope that an email is satisfactory. Our concern was that House Bill
2715, on page 2 lline 29 stated:"April in odd numbered years". The election of Drainage District Directors are
elected for four year terms. The committee decided to change the wording to read: "April in election years."”
This should resolve The North Topeka Drainage District concerns.

As I advised you at the hearing, I was leaving the state for a vacation for three days and I would send you
the information for my written testimony as soon as I returned from vacation. I returned to the office this
morning. Thank you for the email.

DAVID L. MILLER

From: Diane.Brian@house.ks.gov

To: dave4142@hotmail.com

Date: Thu, 23 Feb 2012 11:12:36 -0600

Subject: Written testimony for HB 2715, Hearing on the 20th in Elections

Hi Dave, I started working on the minutes to the meeting and realized I didn't have your written testimony yet. Please
send ASAP.

Thanks,
Diane



